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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

The Schicks <tcschick@gmail.com> 
Monday, January 06, 2014 10:40 AM 
PUCO Docketing 
AEP rate increase 

To whom it may concern: 

T strongly oppose AEP's request to collect nearly $62 million from customers for costs to restore electric after 
the storms in 2012. Per OCC these costs requests are in excess of the amount actually needed. 

Please allow the public to have a say in this matter by having local public hearings. The public has every right 
to voice their concerns. Already our electric bills are higher than any other utility. 

Thank you for your consideration of my concerns, 
Carol Schick 
5593 Oldwynne Rd 
Hilliard Ohio 
614-771-9160 
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